

March 5, 2018

Our Red Carpet Gala and Auction was a GREAT success. It was wonderful to come together with friends and families to benefit Holy Spirit Catholic School and the Best of the Best—our children. I would like to express my appreciation to all who played a part, large or small, in this our major fundraiser of the year!

This week begins our registration for the 2018-2019 school year. You, as current families have the opportunity to register your children for the coming year prior to open registration which begins Monday, March 12th, with our annual Open House. You may pick up a packet at the office. Included in our packet are updated Health History and Emergency sheets. All must be completed and returned with registration fee.

 $\frac{\text{Tuesday, March 6}}{\text{meeting.}} = 6:00 = 7:00 \text{ p.m., } 3^{\text{rd}} = 6^{\text{th}} \text{ grade presentations in classrooms.} \quad 7:00 \text{ p.m., HSA}$

Immediately following will be an open question/answer session for incoming 5th grade families to discuss any concerns you may have regarding enrollment for the coming year. Please attend as we value your input.

<u>Cookie Dough and Popcorn Sale</u> – We have a limited amount of cookie dough and popcorn left for sale. Cost is \$2.50 for cookie dough and \$5 for popcorn. Contact the office.

We are still in need of refreshments for Open House. Please return blue note from last week.